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CITY OF WASHINGTON NOTICE OF ALLEY CLOSURE NEAR IPAVA STATE BANK 

Starting next Monday, May 5th, the street department will be making the attached alley 

way closure to begin preparations for resurfacing the alley.  Access to the bank and 

parking lot will be available using Danforth off of S. Main St.  The entrance to Ford Ln. 

from the square will be reopened as soon as the prep work is complete in that area and 

reclosed again on the day of paving, but the rest of the alley will remain closed until the 

paving work is completed. 

 

Updates will be provided via the City of Washington website at www.ci.washington.il.us. 
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